
 

 
Save the Date  
August 3rd-5th , 9 AM – 4 PM    
  
Save your “treasures” 
For our Annual  
Rummage and Bake Sale 
Drop off items or come and help 
set up and price items 
on Sunday, July 30th  
from after worship - 1:30 P.M. 
(other dates will be announced) 
 
 

 
We are still collecting used ink 
cartridges (the church gets 
$2.00 per cartridge) which helps 
with office expenses, we can 
recycle 20 per month. That’s 
$40 each month the  
church saves! 
 

 

Offerings can be 

made online on 
our website, in 
person on Sunday 
or dropped off in 
the mail slot 
located to the 
right of the front 
doors at the main 
entrance at 
church.  It drops 
into a locked box 
inside the 
building.  We 
thank you for any 
and all donations! 

Contacts 
Tom Gilbert, President - appraise1@ameritech.net 
Nancy Engalan, Vice President – edpaen@wowway.com 
Debbie Alsaiyad, Secretary – dalsaiyad@gmail.com 
Joanne Fisher, Co-Treasurer – joanne.fisher0905@gmail.com 
Pastor Susanna Muzzin - pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com 

 
 

SAVE the DATE: Thanks to 

the efforts of Jim Roberts, 

the Worship Team, and the 

Learning Ministry, we will 

be having a combined 

outdoor worship service 

and our 2nd VBS “Fruits of 

the Spirit” celebration, 

June 23rd from 10AM-4PM 

at Halmich Park, on 13 Mile 

Rd. between Dequindre and 

Ryan. Watch you Grace 

Notes and Constant Contact 

for more information! 
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